Shacklewell Primary School
Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA
Telephone: 0207 254 1415

swoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Rory McGrath

Tuesday 26th March 2024
Dear Shacklewell Families,
re: SEND and Inclusion

I am writing to inform you of a change in personnel at Shacklewell. Our SENDCo, Ms Colleen Drake, is
leaving Shacklewell at the end of this term. We are very sad to see Ms Drake leave after she has made such a
positive contribution to the children this year. | know that many of you have worked very closely with Ms
Drake and that you will want to join me in wishing her the very best as she makes the next step in her career.

Our new SENDCo is Mr Shayne Davids who is joining us from our partner school Woodberry Down. Mr
Davids is an incredibly experienced SENDCo and Assistant Headteacher who will be working at Shacklewell
on Wednesdays and Fridays. Ms Drake and Mr Davids have conducted a careful transition to ensure that all
key information regarding individual children has been shared. In addition, if your child receives support
through an EHCP we will be in touch about arranging for you to come in and meet with Mr Davids on Friday
26th April.

In the meantime, If you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact me via
the school office.

Kind regards,

Rory McGrath
Headteacher
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